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Each year an army of Knights, parishioners, and family members come together to help us
make and sell Aebleskiver at the Danish Festival.  Thank You!  I can’t express just how
appreciative our council is to all those who help us.

The Parish and our Council get some great PR and we’re able to serve our community,
but it’s also one of our larger fundraisers for the year.  The money raised helps us do
some pretty great things in our parish from supporting seminarians, assisting  pregnancy
centers, hosting parish events, helping families in need, and just all around saying “yes”
as much as we can when the parish needs us.

We’d love to have your help again this year on
August 18th or 19th.  Either in the kitchen preparing
the batter, cooking or out in the booth “flipping”
aebleskivers we have a lot of fun working together. 

If you normally have a spot or time you like to
help please let us know so we can move some of
the more flexible volunteers to gaps.  Go to
https://stcharleskofc.org website and sign up there
or you can e-mail me.  In a previous post I gave
the wrong email.  My correct one is
gk2084@mikofc.org or I can be reached at 616-916-0143. 

Thank you!

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight, 
St. Charles Council 2084


